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LONDON, CANADA

April 15, 1930.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, P. Q.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have just returned from a brief
holiday and have found your letter of April 10th 
awaiting me.

The organization among our University
students that corresponds to the proposed McGill 
Evangelical Christian Union is the Inter-Varsity 
Christian Fellowship of Canada. So far as I know 
the name of the University has not been formally 
associated with the group. The numbers identified 
wdth the movement are small, but their enthusiasm 
is fervent. They have held a few meetings on their 
ov/n account and have brought two preachers to town 
for two services in prominent city churches. Your 
characterization of the type as ultra-fundamentalist 
is correct.

When the young people concerned with the
movement approached me in regard to organization they 
laid before me their program. After a careful perusal 
of it and after being convinced that the name of the 
University was not going to be associated with the or­
ganization in any official way I consented to the forma­
tion of the organization. I felt and still feel that 
this group under the conditions of operation that they 
propose has as great a right to recognition as has the 
Students’ Volunteer Movement, the successor of the 
Students' I. If. C. A.

I trust that this statement will be satis­
factory for your purpose.

Faithfully yours

'... Sherwood Fox, 
President.


